
Public Notice
The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to award
HOME Investment Partnership Funds (HOME) in the
amount up to $2,160,000 to Cottages at South Acres, Ltd.
for the new construction of a 144 mixed unit community
consisting of 28 four –bedroom single-family rental homes
and 116 one and two-bedroom single-story “cottages”
(4-6 per building) known as Cottages at South Acres.
The project will be located in City Council District D at
approximately the east side of 11300 block of Scott Street,
Houston, TX 77047. The estimated total construction
budget for the project is $20,447,290. The HOME Funds
will come from various Annual Action Plan years where
funding is available.

Thepublichasthirty(30)daystocommentontheseproposed
items. The thirty day period extends from Monday,
July 29, 2013 through Thursday, August 28, 2013. For more
information Cottages at South Acres, please contact Eta
Paransky at (713) 868-8449. Written comments can be
submitted by mail to Derek Sellers, HCDD, 601 Sawyer
Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. You may access HCDD's
web site at www.houstonhousing.org for more information
on its programs.


